
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

08 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we fast approach the end of this term, I wanted to give you some prior warning of the 

arrangements for the final day which is Friday 15th December 2023. 

 

The final day will be a non-uniform day where we would encourage students where possible 

to wear a Christmas Jumper or red clothing to get in the festive spirit, although this isn’t 

mandatory.  Instead of making a monetary contribution towards non-uniform, we are 

requesting that students donate a non-perishable item (e.g. tinned foods, toiletries or long-life 

sweets/selection boxes) that will be donated to a local food bank to support families in need 

over the Christmas period.  Students will be able to drop these into the containers as they enter 

school in the morning.   

 

School will finish, for all students, at the slightly earlier time of 12:45pm.  We will re-open at the 

usual time of 8:30am on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

 

Mr J Aldred 

Head Teacher 

 

 

  

 


